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A QC Protocol document for Angiographic and Fluoroscopic systems which will
provide recommendations for the medical physics community and will be in
agreement with the manufacturers

EFOMP members / NMOs, medical physicists, radiology professionals, vendors

There is lack of an harmonized procedure to test angiographic and fluorosopic
equipment. Some of the tests proposed still used are out-of-date and meaningless.
Manufacturers are organizing a joint effort to produce an IEC standard to test the
equipment. It is envisioned that this protocol could prevent the proliferation of other
testing protocols with diverse methods of measurement and limiting values. New
strategies to evaluate clinical image quality will be investigated and eventually
included in the protocol.

Coordinated as an EFOMP WG.
Participation of AAPM members and manufacturers as observers/consultants
The WG will meet face-to-face twice per year. One of the two meetings will be held
during ECR for which EFOMP will proved only the facility. Other f2f meeting will be
organized accordingly to the needs and will be financially supported by EFOMP



The core of the WG will consist of 6 to 8 members. Members will be nominated
according to EFOMP official policy, after the announcement and recruitment
procedure.

Consultants and observers will be nominated according to EFOMP official policy,
after the announcement and recruitment procedure.

Efomp will sponsor 3 to 4 WG face-to-face meetings over a two years period, max
funding is 8 000 . WG will use the teleconferencing licence of EFOMP for online
meetings.

Initially assumed two years WG duration:
- Jun 2019 WG establishment and initial working plan
- Jun 2021 publication of the protocol

The final report will be the EFOMP Angiographic and Fluoroscopic equipment QC
Protocol. This protocol should be applicable on systems of all vendors and should be
consistent with the IEC approach.




